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Law Week Colorado Interviews Denver Partner About Employer
Vaccination Policies
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In an interview with Law Week Colorado, Kristin White weighed-in on whether employers can – and

should – require employees to get the COVID-19 vaccine. Kristin explains that she has seen more

employers choose to encourage rather than mandate the vaccine, and part of their encouragement

has been in the form of educating employees about the benefits of the vaccine. She explains that

education efforts “have included compiling resources on company intranet sites so employees can

learn about vaccine priority groups, how to register and safety information.” Kristin goes on to

discuss other considerations for employers as they consider COVID-19 vaccine policies at their

companies.

To read the article visit Law Week Colorado (subscription required).
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